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June 19, 2023 

 

 

Mrs. Sheila Bailey, Town Clerk 

Enfield Town Hall  

820 Enfield Street 

Enfield, CT 06082 

 

Dear Mrs. Bailey: 

 

Be advised that there will be a special meeting of the Board of Education on Tuesday, June 20,  

2023.  The agenda for the special meeting is listed below. 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Enfield Board of Education 

 

     Date:  Tuesday, June 20, 2023 

     Time:  4:00 PM 

     Location: Thomas G. Alcorn 

       Assistant Superintendent’s Office 

       1010 Enfield Street 

 Agenda: 

 

1. Call to Order – Madam Chair LeBlanc 

 

2. Roll Call 

 

3. Executive Session 

 

- Matters Related to Personnel – Superintendent’s Evaluation 

 

4. Action if any regarding the Superintendent’s Evaluation 

 

5. Discussion & Action regarding MacBook Air Laptop Purchase 

 

6. Discussion & Action regarding the July 11, 2023 Board Meeting 

 

7. Adjournment 

 
 

 



 
 

 

Date:  June 20, 2023 

To:  Enfield Board of Education 

From:  Mr. Christopher J. Drezek 

Re:  Discussion & Action regarding the MacBook Air Laptop Purchase 

 

 

 

Enfield Public Schools are partnering with Apple Computers to provide MacBook Air Laptops for 

every teacher in the district.  The current computers are 5 years old and were used during the 

Pandemic.  The current computers use had to be extended from the normal 4 years to 5 years to 

accommodate the needs as supply chains were negatively impacted.  The new Apple laptops will 

provide a cohesive technology advantage for teachers and students alike.  The computers will be 

wirelessly integrated to the schools Wi-Fi and the classroom Smart TV’s running the Apple TV 

through a secured connection.  The computers will be on a 4-year Zero percent lease with Apple 

Financial Services, allowing for the devices to be paid over four years ($216,790/year)at zero 

interest instead of a lump sum ($867,160).  Funding has been approved for the Fiscal Year 2024. 

 

Therefore, the Enfield Board of Education may take any action(s) deemed appropriate regarding 

approving the MacBook Air Laptop Purchase. 

 

 
 

 


